BANKRUPTCY “"DATE
July 13, 2020

If someone else would like to receive these “dates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

New Member

Please welcome Mark D. O'Leary to the group.

Change in Court Calendar for August

The August telephonic hearing date has been moved up from
August 13 to August 6. Please note this change on your
calendars.

Job Opening at Bankruptcy Clerk's Office

Because of the impending retirements of Mary Frederickson,
Christine Kramer, and Marla Nelson, the Bankruptcy Clerk's
office is seeking qualified applicants for the position of
Operations Clerk.

Career Opportunity

Electronic Notice to Debtors

Please consider registering your debtor clients to receive
electronic notice of all filings in their cases. If a debtor has an
e-mail account and Adobe Reader and completes and signs a


https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/sites/sdb/files/Career%20Opportunity.pdf

Debtor's Request to Receive Electronic Notice, you can
electronically file the completed form using the CM/ECF event
"Electronic Notice Registration (Debtor)" found under
Bankruptcy - Other. After the form is electronically filed, the
debtor will receive e-notice of all filings in the case and you,
creditors, and the Court will no longer be required to mail hard
copies of filed documents to the debtor.

Link

Previous Bankruptcy “dates

As always, should you have questions regarding this “"date or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.


https://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news

